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ASRS Contribution Rate Changes for FY 2013/2014
To::
UA Community
Names and titles:

Joan Feldman, Director, Division of Human Resources - Benefits

Date::
February 25, 2013

The Arizona State Retirement System (ASRS) has announced new contribution rates for the Defined Benefit Plan for
fiscal year 2013/2014.  The new rates are effective July 1, 2013.  The contribution rates are as follows:
 

 Pension and
Health Insurance

Long-Term
Disability Total

Employee 11.30% 0.24% 11.54%

Employer 11.30% 0.24% 11.54%

 

Currently, the employee and employer each contribute 11.14%.
 
For more information, please visit the ASRS website at https://www.azasrs.gov/web/ContributionRates.do [1].
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